
Official Notice on 
Combining Procedures of Incorporation with Value-Added Tax (VAT) Registration 

According to the present procedures and processes of starting a business, 
any entrepreneur shall submit an application form and required documents to any of 
the Department of Business Development (DBD) or the Office of Commercial Affairs, 
Ministry of Commerce for the purpose of incorporation. Subsequently, any 
entrepreneurs who desire to apply for VAT registration may submit regarding 
registration forms to the Revenue Department, Ministry of Finance (RD) for another 
procedure, which may cause the inconvenience in starting and operating a business. 

In order to reduce the number of procedures, time and to offer more 
convenient services, DBD together with RD has launched a single-service platform by 
combining the incorporation process with VAT registration. Therefore, any 
entrepreneurs may simultaneously be able to incorporate a new juristic ordinary 
partnership, limited partnership and company limited along with applying for VAT 
registration by attaching “ the VAT registration form via Department of Business 
Development” (available at www.dbd.go.th) together with the application of business 
entity incorporation and submitting it to the DBD or the Office of Commercial Affairs 
nationwide. Any entrepreneurs who apply for VAT registration via DBD shall be 
considered as VAT registrant from the date of registration as a juristic person. 

In this regard, the said service will be available on April 20, 2020 onwards. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Department of Business Development 
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